

Don't miss the second annual

June Doin!!!



In Nahanton Park

Saturday, June 11, 2016

Come and enjoy this park, which includes riverfront, community garden plots, meadows, wooded hillsides, wild blackberry bushes, wetlands and a pond—all on a plateau overlooking the river valley.

Fishing Tournament • Bird Walks • Nature Walk and Tree-Climbing Demo with Eric Olson • Walk to meet the Trees of Nahanton Park • Invasive Plant Walk and Pull • Scavenger Hunt for Children • Nature Activities for Children • AND MORE . . .

We had a great time last year, and it will be even better this year!

Look for more information in May in our e-Bulletin, on our Facebook page, and on our website: www.NewtonConservators.org.

MISSION Newton Conservators, Inc.

The Newton Conservators promotes the protection and preservation of natural areas, including parks, playgrounds, forests and streams, which are open or may be converted to open space for the enjoyment and benefit of the people of Newton. It further aims to disseminate information about these and other environmental matters.

A primary goal is to foster the acquisition of land, buildings and other facilities to be used for the encouragement of scientific, educational, recreational, literary and other public pursuits that will promote good citizenship and the general welfare of the people of our community.

The Newton Conservators was formed as a not-for-profit organization 55 years ago in June 1961.

The Newton Conservators Newsletter[©] is published four times each year by the Newton Conservators, Inc., in June, September, December, and March. Deadlines for these issues are the first Friday of each month in which an issue is scheduled to be published.

We welcome material related to our mission from any source. Send proposed articles or letters by email in MS Word or rich text format to bethwilkinson@mac.com. Digitized photographs, maps and diagrams are also welcome.

Editor: Beth Wilkinson 617-969-4443 Design/Layout: Suzette Barbier 617-244-0266 Production: Bonnie Carter 617-969-0686

Thanks to the following contributors to this edition of the Newsletter: Jon Regosin, Pete Gilmore, Bruce Wenning, Katherine Howard and Beth Wilkinson. As always, thanks to Doug Leith for his excellent proofreading.



SPRING 2016 11